
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th August 2015 
 
 
 
Mrs Emma Odoli 
Windchimes 
Route de Picaterre 
Alderney 
GY9 3UP 
 
 
 
Dear Emma 
 
I am writing to thank you and your team for putting on a spectacular Alderney Week 
for the island and its visitors last week. 
 
The challenge of trying to bring a fresh approach to the island’s favourite summer 
festival was certainly considerable following on from the proven format run so 
successfully by the previous team, but I have heard nothing but praise from everyone 
I have spoken to.  It seems that the new events along with the old favourites provided 
the perfect balance and you are all to be congratulated for achieving this. 
 
I would therefore like to take this opportunity to thank you, your team and everyone 
who volunteered and helped in any way they could.  Please pass on my thanks to 
them all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
W Stuart Trought 
President 
 
 
cc Editor, Alderney Journal 

Editor, Alderney Press 


